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Book ***** Print on Demand *****.Excerpt from Ethiopia and
Sudan; Warfare, Politics, and Famine: Hearing Before the
Select Committee on Hunger, House of Representatives, One
Hundredth Congress, Second Session, Hearing Held in
Washington, DC, July 14, 1988 The committee met, pursuant to
notice, at 10:14 a.m., in room 311, Cannon House Office
Building, Hon. Mickey Leland [chairman of the committee]
presiding. Members present: Representatives Hall, Ackerman,
Emerson, Gilman, and Herger. Also present: Representative
Wolpe. Opening Statement Of Hon. Mickey Leland, A
Representative In Congress From The State Of Texas Chairman
Leland. The committee will come to order. Good morning. I
welcome everyone to this hearing of the Select Committee on
Hunger. The tragic events which grip the Horn of Africa and
threaten literally millions of innocent people are,
unfortunately, not new concerns for this committee. Ethiopia,
in particular, has for several years been a country of focus and
activity for many of our members. We return to these familiar
problems because the situations in both countries dictate that
we do so. Civil war, religious and ethnic strife, the reckless
arming of mercenaries...
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